
Looking Forward Giving Back

St Catherine’s relies on the generosity of 

the school community to deliver unique 

opportunities. It is only through the support 

of people who love our school that we can 

continue to innovate and lead the way in 

education for young women.

Your support of the Scholarship Fund is 

vitally important and will create a lasting 

legacy for future generations of 

St Catherine’s students.

You can make a donation online at  

https://www.stcatherines.nsw.edu.au/

Community/Pages/Donate.aspx or by calling 

(02) 8305 6238.

Scholarships  
are literally  
life-changing



Indigenous Education  
Scholarship Program

St Catherine’s is proud to play its part in 

closing the gap in Indigenous education with 

a scholarship program that commenced in the 

1990s. 

Our partnership with the Australian 

Indigenous Education Foundation (AIEF) 

began in 2009. 

We also work closely with the GO Foundation 

and the Moriarty Foundation. 

There are currently 21 Indigenous students at 

St Catherine’s. 

Faith Patterson Scholarship

Miss Faith Patterson AO was our longest 

serving Headmistress. 

She led St Catherine’s School from 1955–

1987. 

The Faith Patterson Scholarship was 

established in 2018 by the St Catherine’s 

Foundation, following a generous bequest 

from Miss Patterson. 

Your gift to this means-tested scholarship 

will help build an endowment to enable 

future students to attend St Catherine’s who 

otherwise might not be in a position to do so.

Scan the QR code 

to make a donation

For further information please contact

our Head of Community Relations on:

Telephone:  +61 2 8305 6238 

Email:  foundation@stcaths.nsw.edu.au

Your gift will be life-changing!

Please consider making a tax deductible gift 

to help us grow our scholarship fund. As a 

girls school, we aspire to having the same 

success as our brother schools when it 

comes to raising funds and building 

endowments to support generations to come.


